
PET SPA 

A friendly reminder to be courteous and respectful of the space is greatly appreciated.

Cleaning up the pet spa after you have washed your pet is expected. Pet Hair and Debris is to be 
cleaned and place into the garbage not left all over the floor.

The Pet Etiquette letter has been reattached for your reference. Please refer to the associated fines 
as these same fines will be applied to improper use of PET SPA.

HALLWAY USE

A final reminder to all residents that the hallway is not for the storage of your outdoor footwear. 
Personal belonging such as footwear belong within your own home and not the common areas of the 
property. 

Any footwear that remains in the hallway will be disposed upon discovery.

No further notice will be provided in this regard.

NOTIFICATION
PET SPA AND HALLWAY USE


